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Brartcfi. 3o8, R.oyaf Cartaffiart Legion
Durfrcwn - Ontario

2Zr Bruce Street Jtforth AfoG tRo

Phone: 519-369-2239 Email: legion308@bellnet.ca

August 9,2022

To the Honourable Christine Robinson and Councillors',

I am asking on behalf of the Royal Canadian Legion Durham Branch 308that the municipality recognize and help promote
the imporlance of "Legion Week" which occurs on September.,ll8ft, 2022tbroughto September 24th,2022. rni, i, u
significant event for both the Legion and the community as during this occasion we have several events planned through out
the week. We are also requesting that the Municipal Building allow the Legion flag to be flown on your flag pole during this
week.

The branch is hoping that many of the Council members will be able to attend the "Opening Lunch,,which will be held
September 18th,2022 from 11:00 a.m.- 2:00p.m.withacostof $15.00. Rightafterthelunch,therewillbeaformal
"cutting of the Ribbon ceremony" to officially open our renovated areas.

We look forward to see as many council members who are able to attend this important event.

Respectfully yours,

WP/"/l^"
President Ralph Paylor
Royal Canadian Legion Durham Branch 308


